
From: Carol Galler  

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 3:51 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: FW: 1919 Wayne St. and Exception 

 

Please consider for the proposed Exception before the Planning Commission.  Thanks.  Carol 

Galler 

 
From: Carol Galler  

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 12:29 PM 
Subject: 1919 Wayne St. and Exception 

 

Hi.  I would like to express my support for the Exception now before the Planning Commission 

for the Jesuits to live in the 7 bedroom home at 1919 Wayne St.  I live in the Ann Arbor Hills 

neighborhood and am also a resident parishioner at St. Mary’s Student Parish.  These are 

prayerful and professional men who care for their property, tend to and serve a very large parish 

and its’ needs/ demands and those of the community, and relax in their home and neighborhood 

as any of us do.  They are busy men with full lives, like most of us nowadays, and deserve to 

have a safe and convenient home to their work in downtown Ann Arbor and neighboring 

communities.  I support their move to this property and would be proud and pleased to know 

they are my neighbors.  They can only be contributors, as in the spirit of the work they do, they 

have taken a vows dedicating their lives to others.  Their presence at 1919  would be a model for 

all of us.  I understand that there is concern for having 6 men in a 7 bedroom home.  When 

viewing the home, I see a spacious home that meets their physical needs for beauty, comfort and 

privacy.  The impact on the neighborhood would only be positive.  Again, I fully support the 

Exception for the Jesuits to live at 1919 Wayne Street in Ann Arbor.  Thanks for your thoughtful 

consideration of this important civic and social matter.  Carol Galler  406 Awixa Rd. 

 


